
  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
To:   Select Health of South Carolina OB/GYN Providers  
 
From:  Select Health Bright Start Maternity Program 
 
Date:   March 1, 2022 
 
Subject:      Electric Breast Pumps for Expectant and New Moms! 

 

How does this work? 
 

The member contacts Aeroflow directly, either by visiting their website or via phone, to begin the 

process to request their electric breast pump: 

 Website: aeroflowbreastpumps.com 

 Phone: 1-844-867-9890 

 

Aeroflow will work with the member to verify coverage and submit required paperwork.  

What this means for providers: 

Aeroflow will contact the member’s OB/GYN to obtain the prescription. Providers are asked to 

complete the Written Order for Breast Pump form once they receive a faxed request from Aeroflow. 

For questions: 

Please contact Aeroflow directly at the number listed above if you have questions or would like 

more details. Also, please see the attached flyer for the latest information on all the extra benefits 

we offer to our First Choice members. 

Select Health is proud to work in partnership with Aeroflow and you, our valued OB/GYN providers, 

to provide electric breast pumps for our expectant and new moms. Thank you for helping share the 

good news with your patients who may benefit and facilitating this new benefit by providing the 

required prescription. 

*This benefit became effective January 1, 2022. 

Summary: Select Health is pleased to announce a new enhanced benefit for First Choice plan 

members*. In partnership with Aeroflow Healthcare, we are now offering electric breast pumps 

for eligible expectant and new moms. Aeroflow has dedicated specialists to assist with ordering, 

answering questions, checking eligibility, and working with our OB/GYN providers to obtain the 

necessary prescription on the member’s behalf. 

 

http://www.aeroflowbreastpumps.com/

